
 

 
 
August 27, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Incoming PHS Students: 
 
We hope this communication finds you healthy and happy and there is a certain degree of 
excitement in your house for school to start up on September 1st.  Following a few days of inservice, 
our PHS teaching staff are excited to get the year underway. 
 
Please remind your student to go to his/her homeroom for 7:30 on Wednesday, September 1st to 
start the day.  The PHS staff will begin your child’s transition into the year with a 2-hour homeroom 
session. Rules, camaraderie, curricular expectations, club meeting schedules and a host of items will 
be discussed during this 2-hour session. Your child’s homeroom assignment can be viewed on 
Skyward. Directions for finding your student schedule on Skyward are located on this LINK  (Skyward 
Mobile Directions LINK) . The homeroom assignment and room number is listed under MOD 15 on 
the schedule.  If your student doesn’t know their schedule, they can certainly get a copy at the PHS 
building upon their arrival.  Students brand new to the district should report to the Student Services 
office to be paired with a mentor.  For additional news, please visit the PHS website and sign up to 
receive our announcements. Please see the links below for information important to parents and 
students: 
 
Return to School Parent/Student Information Pulaski High School 2021-2022 
 
Pulaski High School Website (Questions and answers about the Flex-Mod) 
 
Pulaski High School Parent-Student Handbook 
 
Code of Classroom Conduct-BOE Policy  
 
We appreciate your continued patience, cooperation, and good-humor as PHS navigates what 
remains a difficult and fluid situation.   One last note; if you are sick, please stay home. 
 
Yours in education, 
 
Jeremy Pach​ ​ Janel Batten​ ​   Steve Linssen​ ​ Brooke Lynch 
Principal​ ​ Athletic Director​   Associate Principal​        ​ Associate Principal 

Pulaski High School     |     1040 S. Saint Augustine Street    Pulaski, WI 54162 
www.pulaskischools.org/high     |     Phone: 920-822-6070     |     Fax: 920-822-6707 

 
The Pulaski Community School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, age, religion, handicap, or national origin 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hKkMWYu8qPXZKM7dnH22E3fglzKdT0Kr/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Kxwm2Z_8-uUvWsFxitWxhp7aRT5uVBZK/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_8-57B9h2xXWQUwFnQpAfRKNvvgzC1qlgQa-6SYsFL8/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.pulaskischools.org/high
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B8-OI9rBTl36oGArrNaVqRo7RLCgoyNw/view
https://campussuite-storage.s3.amazonaws.com/prod/837026/2d9b34b8-ed41-11e6-884f-22000bd8490f/1526615/2e3587df-7a9f-11e7-bf32-124f7febbf4a/file/JFCE_-_Code_of_Classroom_Conduct.pdf

